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September 30, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you parents for continuing to support your children by helping them getting ready 

for school, planning a place for their work, helping them with their school assignments and 

getting their work turned in on time.  Please continue to support your students.  

There is a gray “mailbox” in front of the K-8 building.  Work can be dropped in that box 

when the school is not open. 

Each Wednesday will be a “remote” day and the schedule we will use is the late start 

schedule for every Wednesday.  In other words, teachers will begin remote classes at 10:30 

every Wednesday. 

October 7 and 8 is Fall Break. Please enjoy the time with your family. 

First quarter ends October 14.  Parent-Teacher Conferences will be October 20-21, 2021.  

Please make contact with the teachers to schedule a time for a conference. 

We have now almost completed one quarter of the year.  If students have not completed 

their work for first quarter, they still have another week and one half to get the 

assignments turned in.  Please take this opportunity to get caught up before going into 

second quarter. 

Please feel free to contact me at 928-672-3500, ext. 1003 or 928-206-6019. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Marlita Haviland 
Interim Principal 

http://www.shontoprep.org/

